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Welcome to Bennett A. Kogan, CPA
 
Happy New Year!  I hope 2013 brings you much
health, happiness, and prosperity!
 
ATTENTION CURRENT CLIENTS:  Please be on
the lookout for an email entitled "Important Tax
Information" coming in early February that will
give you a list of what to bring to your tax
appointment.
 
In the meantime, click here for tax changes
effective January 1, 2013.  Please call me if you have any questions on how
these tax changes will affect you or your business.
 
Remember, if you or someone you know is in need of a CPA to prepare their
business or personal taxes, please give me a call.
 

Bennett 
  
 

Office (845)-827-5804
Fax (845) 827-5729

www.BennetKoganCPA.com
KoganCPA@optonline.net

Featured Article :
2013 tax changes

Upcoming Deadlines
  
January 15, 2013:

 Fourth quarter estimated tax
installment is due for
Individuals.

 
January 21, 2013:
 

Due date for filing fourth
quarter New Jersey sales tax
return.

 
January 31, 2013:
 

Due date for filing fourth
quarter Federal and State
payroll tax returns.

 

Employers: final date to



 
   
My dog Kaya enjoying the snow. 

provide W-2s to employees
and 1099s to non-employee
labor.

 

 

  

Find us on Facebook
 

 

 

Referral Discount
 

Attention current clients:
Refer a new client and you can get up to 10%* off your bill.
 

* Referral must become a client of Bennett A. Kogan, CPA.  
Percentage of discount based upon new client's fees.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE:
Pursuant to Treasury Regulations, any tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or
written to be used, and cannot be used or relied upon by you or any other person, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the
Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax advice addressed herein.
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